
CCOC is pleased to participate in Doors Open Ottawa, a free annual event where over 120 of the city’s historically, culturally and 
functionally significant buildings open their doors for the public.  On Saturday, June 7th, we’ll be showcasing all the features that make 
145 Clarence a great place to live. 

We'll be giving guided tours of the building - focusing on the architecture, building accessibility, sustainability features and visiting the 
stunning garden on the podium deck. Come out and see how CCOC along with our community partners, create great quality affordable 
rental housing in the heart of the market. 

Designed by Barry J. Hobin and Associate Architects, 145 Clarence opened its doors in 1993 with 84 units ranging from bachelors to 4 
bedrooms, including 16 wheelchair accessible apartments. It is home to a mix of tenants: low and moderate income singles, seniors and 
families, as well as tenants with accessibility needs, supported by our community partner VHA Health & Home Support. 

We hope you can join us! 

If you would like to see a full listing of participating buildings, please visit www.ottawa.ca/doorsopen

 Join us at 145 Clarence Street 
for Doors Open Ottawa! 

Saturday  
June 7

10 am to 4 pm

Stacked townhomes front onto Clarence Street and the four 

storey apartment building sits on top of the parking garage.

Photo courtesy of Google Earth, showing fully landscaped 
rooftop patio and solar panels on upper roof.


